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MEMORANDUM 
 
Date:   March 4, 2020 
 
To:         Rady Faculty of Health Sciences Management  
 
From:   Dr. Brian Postl, Dean and Vice-Provost Rady Faculty of Health Sciences   
  
Re:         Staff, Faculty and Student travel to China and Iran 
 
 
 
Please advise any faculty, staff or students travelling back from China or Iran to self-isolate for 14 days as 
per the Manitoba Health recommendations (https://www.gov.mb.ca/health/coronavirus/index.html). They 
should be coded as paid leave for this time. Individuals are expected to work from home if possible and 
not symptomatic.  If the individual becomes symptomatic they should notify their supervisor and will 
then be on sick leave until they return to work.  If a faculty, staff, student has anyone in their household 
travelling back from China or Iran the same would apply. If you have any questions please contact Raman 
Dhaliwal (raman.dhaliwal@umanitoba.ca). Please share this information as appropriate. Thanks very 
much in advance for your attention to this important matter.  
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